
BEMIDJI AREA SCHOOLS 

BEMIDJI, MINNESOTA 

 

DATE: FEBRUARY 26, 2024 

 

TO:  BOARD OF EDUCATION 

 

FROM: COLLEEN CARDENUTO, DIRECTOR OF CURRICULUM & ADMIN. 

SERVICES 

 

SUBJECT: 2022-2024 ELEMENTARY MATHEMATICS CURRICULUM REVIEW K-5 

 

 

COMMENTS: 
Thanks to the committee that worked hard through many challenges to complete the process of 

adopting a new Mathematics curriculum. During the 2022-2024 school years, Kindergarten-5th 

grade Mathematics teachers representing our elementary schools reviewed and analyzed 
several mathematics curriculums to determine the one that would best fit our district and most 

importantly, student needs. The Mathematics Department met regularly to review many 
resources, align their curriculum to upcoming Mathematics Standards, pilot curriculum and 

attended a community comment night. 

 

The final decisions on each curriculum was presented to the District Curriculum Advisory 

Committee on February 6, 2024 for discussion, was made available to the public on February 8, 

2024 for discussion, and will be presented this evening for your approval. Members of the 

Curriculum Review Committee are: 

 

Horace May: Crystal Bundermann, Jamie Glen 

Northern: Lindsay Potter, 

Gene Dillon: Anna Grand, Whitney Jones, Carley Luggar, Jill Wendland 

J.W. Smith: Susan Eichstadt 

Lincoln: Kelly Blair, Teresa Colligan 

Solway: Nathan Blumhagen, Bradley Johnson, Courtney Maristuen 

 
ACTION: 

The motion was offered by  , seconded by  , 

and carried (   ) to approve the proposed Mathematics Curriculum. 

 


